
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, GROUPS AND AGENCIES: 

 

THE CITY OF COUNCIL BLUFFS, IOWA proposes to exercise the authority conferred upon it 

by the Urban Revitalization Act by designating an urban revitalization area that is generally located 

on 6.19 acres of undeveloped land lying north of the intersection of Railroad Avenue and College 

Road. 

 

This area is legally described as Lot 2, Arbor Creek Subdivision, City of Council Bluffs, 

Pottawattamie County, Iowa. 

 

The Urban Revitalization Act authorizes cities to make available property tax exemptions for 

eligible improvements made in the area.  A proposed plan for the Arbor Creek Urban Revitalization 

Area has been prepared by the City of Council Bluffs, Iowa, which more fully describes the 

proposed activities and includes information as required under the Urban Revitalization Act.  This 

proposed plan is on file and is available for public examination at the office of the City Clerk, 209 

Pearl Street, Council Bluffs, Iowa from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

A public hearing before the City Council has been set on this matter for Monday, January 28, 2019 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers in City Hall, 209 Pearl Street, Council Bluffs, Iowa. 

 

All persons, groups, agencies interested in this matter are invited to submit written comments to 

the City Clerk on or before the public hearing or may appeal in person at the public hearing. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Jodi Quakenbush, City Clerk 

Council Bluffs, Iowa 
 


